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Dear Legislators  

I write in favor of SB 1034, it is a fix that is sorely needed as local control is of great 

importance.  Oregonians feel we are losing control of our lives  and land because WE 

ARE! 

Siteing energy facilities may be a state function but should NEVER go against what 

local governments (COUNTIES) have determined is right for their own citizens.  

Thank you,  

Mary Hoehna 


